COPY
LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPFING

1, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, Fen, London Telephone: ROYal 9166

PERSONAL. 16th July, 1959.
Dear Mr, Urwin, Ms8e "FLAMMULINA"

Nwe, Rpt-N0.1162720

With reference to your telephone enquiry
to-day in connection with our Classing letter of 14.7.59
about the above mentioned report, I feel obliged to
confirm that the reference tberein to a further
conmunication was inadvertently made inm error, and I shall
be gleased if you will cancel this part of the Classing
letter.

This slip up of ours and the inconvenience
caused thereby are regretted.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,
HanUI'Win' ES'\‘io 3

Pri ncipal Surveyor,

Lloyd's Register of Shipping,

NiWCASTIE,
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